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Our local interfaith group, Bristol Interfaith Coalition, has been working for years now to 

promote interfaith harmony in our community. It is reassuring to know that we are a part of a 

global effort. Taking part in World Interfaith Harmony Week has given us the incentive to do 

even more. It will also help us to be more visible to our community! We support United 

National Interfaith Harmony Week and will continue to participate in this effort to increase 

knowledge and commitment to learning about each other’s faiths.   
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